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YEAR 4 BAND PROGRAM

On Thursday 7 November, our Year 4 Band performed their final concert for their families
and friends.

It was a spectacular event, and the students sounded amazing - you wouldn’t know that they
have only been learning their instruments for 9 months!

This is the fifth year of implementing our Year 4 Band Program, and it has been wonderful in
providing students opportunities and experiences for them to discover hidden talents and passion
for music. Our Junior Co-curricular ensembles program is flourishing, and we are excited to see
how this flows into the Senior School in the near future. | would like to thank all the professional
musicians who dedicate time and expertise in teaching our students and the support of all the
students' parents and classroom teachers in their music development.

We look forward to seeing many of our Year 4 students involved in our music ensembles next
year, and the new round of Year 4 students to come in 2020.

Mr Byron Mark
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Director of Ensembles
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